
 

 

27th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

School Finish time 

 

It has been wonderful having the children back in school from March 8th 2021. 

We would like to thank you and encourage you to keep continuing to follow government 

guidelines, wearing face coverings and following the school’s one way system. 

 

However, as Covid-19 restrictions ease, we are pleased to inform you that the school 

conclusion time will be moving back to its usual time.  

As of Summer Term 2, Monday 7th June 2021, children will be dismissed at 3:15pm. 

 

Our priority, as always, is the health and safety of your children, our staff and the broader 

school community.  

Pupils who are unwell, in any way, must stay at home until they are well.  

If any members of your household display any symptoms of Covid-19, they must continue 

to follow current government guidance.   

If you are returning from a country that requires you to self-isolate, you must not return to 

school until this period of time is complete.  

 

Arrangements: 

School gates open:  8:45am – 9:00am  

School gates open: 3:00pm -– 3:15pm 

 

Please ensure you maintain social distancing outside the school gates as you wait to 

enter and leave school.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

School Administration Team 

St. Ignatius RC Primary School 


